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United States, report 1993 
The U.S. Branch convened in February in San Francisco for its 1993 annual meeting, which was 

held in conjunction with the annual meeting of the Music Library Association (MLA). The board 

met earlier the same week and again during the IAML annual conference in Helsinki. 

The branch has extended an invitation to IAML to meet in the San Francisco Bay Area within 

the next few years; the year will be dependent upon the schedule of other sites. 

A letter was sent this fall to selected current and former members of our branch soliciting any 

papers they may have that would be appropriate for our archive at the University of Maryland-

College Park. 

Diane Parr Walker has accepted appointment as our new representative to the U .S. RILM 

Governing Board, which governs the operations of the U.S. RILM office located at Cornell 

University under the direction of Lenore Coral. 

Current members of the U.S. Board include: Ruth Henderson, President; Neil Ratliff, Past 

President; Robert Follet, Secretary- Treasurer; John Roberts and David Sommerfield, Members-

at-large; Lenore Cora! and Don Roberts, International Board Representatives. 

Forty-six representatives from our branch attended the Helsinki conference. 

The board is investigating the possibility of sponsoring a delegate from Mexico or Central or 

South America to the 1994 Ottawa conference. We are also actively encouraging our MLA 

colleagues who are not yet IAML members to attend the Ottawa conference. 

Ruth Henderson, 

President 


